

## The Hon John Ajaka MLC

Minister for Ageing Minister for Disability Services Minister for Multiculturalism

AHI16/882

Budget Estimates Secretariat Room 812, Level 8 PARLIAMENT HOUSE NSW 2000

Dear Secretariat,

I wish to amend a section of the transcript for the Budget Estimates Supplementary Hearing held on 5 October 2016.

Ms Sam Taylor, Executive Director NDIS Implementation has advised that the correction should be made on page 21:

**Ms TAYLOR:** Yes. I think the last round of research that we did on the workforce, which has formed the basis for the trends that we anticipate happening through the NDIS, was done in 2012.

The year of 2012 should be changed to the year 2010.

If you have any further questions in regards to this change please contact Ms Emma Dunn, Policy Adviser, from my office on

Yours sincerely.

John Ajaka MLC